
August 15th, 2019 

RE: WJCC- 48551 

Dear editor, 

   We appreciate you and the reviewers for the time and efforts in evaluating/reviewing our 

manuscript "Flapless Immediate Implant Placement into Molar Fresh Extraction Socket 

Using Platelet-rich Fibrin (PRF): A Case Report” to be considered for publication in World 

Journal of Clinical Cases.  

   We are grateful for the opportunity to revise the paper and for the constructive comments 

in order to improve the overall content and presentation. In this response letter, we have 

addressed the reviewer’s comments, provided additional content as suggested, and 

modified the manuscript accordingly with the modified text highlighted. 

   We hope the newly revised manuscript will be acceptable for publication in your 

respected journal and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,  

Prof. Yanmin Zhou 

Department of Dental Implantology  

School and Hospital of Stomatology, Jilin University, 

Response: the changes highlighted in red color in the revised manuscript  

 

 Reviewer’s code: 00742421 

Need to improve references 

We have reviewed and modified the references as requested. 

Reviewer’s code: 00742036:  

This is a very good and well written case report manuscript. Congratulations. 

Thank you very much. 

 


